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Presence Presents Updated Plans 
for Health Care  

Facility in Romeoville  
  
At Wednesday's Village Board meeting, updated concept plans for 
Presence Senior Healing Arts Pavilion in Romeoville Crossings on Weber 
Road were presented. 
 

  
The proposed heath facility is 
26,800 square-feet on a 2.7 
acre lot. This facility will 
have multiple health uses 
catering to seniors including 
an immediate care, general 
office visits, minor 
procedures, preventative 
health and more. 
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"This facility will be a great addition to our community. It will provide an 
unparalleled patient experience customized to seniors, their busy 
caregivers and families in the greater Romeoville community," said Mayor 
John Noak. 
  
Final approval is anticipated this Fall with construction to begin shortly 
after. 

 


